


have over this issue?
4. With the exception of bill boards at the proposed development sites there has been minimal
notification or consultation with area residents from all parties involved, including Vaughan City
council.
 
At this time I would like to ask you to keep me up to date on any decisions and actions Vaughan City
Council may take on these proposals.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Jeffrey Leifer

York Hill Blvd
Thornhill, ON, L4J 5L3

 


